Harmony Day and Book Fair

Harmony Day Celebration and Book Fair - Thursday 21st March

A day to celebrate our cultural diversity through inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging.

This year, we encourage the students to wear cultural dress or orange on Harmony Day, rather than
wearing their school uniform.

Students will participate in activities with their buddy class, promoting harmony and belonging.
We will also be having a ‘Thankful Thursday/Harmony Day’ picnic during eating time. Students may
bring traditional food from their culture, not to share, but to show/talk about during our class
picnics.

On this mufti day, we are asking students to donate Easter eggs/chocolate which will be used to
support our P&C Easter Raffle.

Book Fair

You are invited to join us in our school library, for our Term One Book Fair, on Thursday the 21st of
March, between 8:30 — 9:30am. Students and their families will have the opportunity to purchase
books for themselves or for donation to the school library. EFTPOS will be available.

Tower Street Public School students love reading! The Book Fair is an exciting event that engages
children and promotes literacy. There will be books to suit every reading level and interest and it’s a
fun opportunity for children to see, touch and connect with books they want to read. Every book
sold at the Book Fair helps to earn free books for our school.

We will be doing our book character parade later in the year, in Term 3. Students are to wear
cultural dress or orange clothes on this day.

Thank you for your support. We hope to see you there!



